
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
                        Burglaries 
                                017th District 
                                (Albany Park) 

 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to Residential Burglaries that have occurred in the 017th 
District. There have been three recent burglaries to residences in the area from 
Devon to Bryn Mawr, and Kostner to Pulaski. Entry has been made by the 
offender(s) by breaking the glass on a rear door. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 5600 block of N. Keystone, on November 24, 2015, between 7:15am & 7:40pm. 

• 6200 block of N. Kedvale, on November 25, 2015, between 4:00pm & 4:45pm. 

• 5800 block of N. St. John's Ct., on November 25, 2015, between 3:30pm & 
5:00pm. 
 

About the Offender: 
Unknown 
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert your neighbors. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people loitering in the area. 

• Don't leave doors or windows unlocked. 

• If possible install a surveillance system. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
HY-513979, HY-514899, HY-514883 
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